
To whomever it may concern. 
 
I would like to take this opportunity to voice my concern over any proposed legislation to allow keno 
gambling in the state of CT.   
 
I personally have seen the effect it has on people.  My girlfriend comes from a large family in Pa.  Two of 
her brothers, one of which resides in Pa, the other in WY, have both been adversely affected by gambling 
addiction.  Her younger brother lost him home to foreclosure from failure to make his mortgage payments 
but continued to gamble with his earnings.The other struggles to remain independent on a fixed pension 
while battling gambling addiction.   
 
Please consider a healthier alternative for our states population to solve our fiscal needs. 
 
Thank you, 
Timothy Rosati 

 


